
NOTICE OF PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING FOR MT PLEASANT TOWNSHIP, GREEN COUNTY 

Notice is hereby given that on Monday, November 16, 2015, at 7:00pm, at the Monticello 

Village Hall, a public hearing on the proposed 2016 budget for Mt. Pleasant Township in Green 

County will be held. The proposed budget in detail is attached to this notice and is also available 

on the Mt. Pleasant Township website.    

 

Dated: 01 November 2015                                           By Joni Waelchli-Buehl    

       Mt. Pleasant Township Clerk 


